
Minutes of the Paul Revere Village Association Annual Meeting 2006 
Grafton Elementary School 
 
October 25, 2006-  
 
A quorum of more than fifty homeowners was met at 7pm- 
 
In attendance- Board members Fred Stevens, Shoshana Mulé, Helena Flanagan, Ellen 
Muslin, Laurie Guptill, Steven Richer, CPA 
 
President Fred Stevens opened the meeting with a brief summary of this year’s 
accomplishments and budget concerns- 
 
Decks are being repaired 
 
Trees have been trimmed 
 
Budget concerns for rising rubbish removal charges and the importance of recycling 
 
Snow plowing budget and moving cars, no parking in cul-de-sacs during storms. 
 
 
 
The budget and financials were presented by Treasurer Shoshana Mulé and Steven 
Richer, CPA. 
 
A question and answer period followed and concluded with voting of the Board of 
Governors.  
 
 
Laurie Guptill- 51 votes 
 
Ellen Mushlin- 49 votes 
 
Helena Flanagan- 48 votes 
 
Shoshana Mulé- 48 votes 
 
Ending- 8:30 PM. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


